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Dear Friends, 
 
As time keeps rolling along, we greet you from Sunny Sicily with another 
monthly report. 
  
There was a sower, who went forth to sow his seed.  I noticed that the seed 
was all the same, but the soil was different.  The sower sowed on all types of 
soil.  He did not say that the soil is too hard, therefore passing up the hard 
places.  We are often  guilty of this very thing.  When we know someone is 
hard hearted, we are reluctant to witness to them.  Let's sow the seed 
faithfully to all people. 
  
At the end of April, we had a visit from Salvatore Galioto and his family.  
While they were with us, we had a three day meeting, during which the 
children played their instruments and sang nightly and Bro. Sal brought the 
message each evening.  There are always some disappointments when some 
do not come that had promised you to come, but we still had a good turn out.  



                       .                              
                                    The Galioto Family                                                         The children playing their  
                           instruments 
  
During our Friday night Bible Study last week, we were doing a study on sin from 
the book of Romans.  When we got to chapter 10, 4 of the dear folk realized they were 
sinners and asked the Lord to save them.  Two of these were first time visitors.  What 
a blessing after a dry spell.  Please pray for Salvatore, Simona, Cetina, and Anuncia's 
growth in the Lord.  Also pray that they will be a witness to their family and friends. 
  
Last month we ask you to please pray for Tina Sciuto as she was having a number of 
test done.  All of the results came back and all test showed that the tumors had not 
grown, so the doctors have decided not to do any surgery for now.  Please continue to 
pray for her. 
  
We ask that you please keep praying about the exchange rate and the high prices.  
The exchange rate has improved about 5 cents on the dollar and the gas prices are 
also going down some.  What a blessing!! 
  
As we close, we want to thank each of you for your faithfulness in praying for the 
ministry as well as your monthly financial support. 
  
In Christ, 
The Jordans 


